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  Applications for Community Grants Program now open 

 
 
Applications for Glen Eira City Council’s 2022–23 Community Grants Program are now open. 
 
The Program supports not-for-profit community-based organisations and groups to carry out projects and activities 
that contribute to the liveability, accessibility, safety, health and wellbeing of Glen Eira. 
 
The Program is funded through Council’s Annual Budget and provides two grant streams: 
 
1. Community Strengthening Grants — provides funding of up to $3,000. 
2. Partnership and Events Grants — provides funding of up to $10,000. 
 
Applications close on Friday 1 April. We can support you to develop your project and assist you with the application 
process. You can contact one of our community development officers or you can attend one of our online or in-
person information sessions. These will take place on: 
 
Wednesday 16 February 
11.30am–1.30pm, via Zoom 
To book, visit https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=851538& 
 
Tuesday 22 February 
1pm–3pm, in-person workshop 
Carnegie Library and Community Centre — Boyd Room, 7 Shepparson Avenue, Carnegie 
To book, visit https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=851547& 
 
Thursday 3 March 
6.30pm–8.30pm, via Zoom 
To book, visit https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=851542& 
 
For further information, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/grants or contact our community development officers on 
9524 3333 or via email at communitygrants@gleneira.vic.gov.au 
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